From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: April-20-15 3:20 PM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2014-0370

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

I am concerned with regards to this. Hydro One bills in the whole of Ontario. People are losing
their houses, the smart meters are not working obliviously. Hydro One has not been transparent
with anyone over this Hydro One mess. We feel that Hydro One is hiding something from Hydro
One customers. We want accountability. We want the Hydro One books brought out in the open.
We want the proposed sale of Hydro One stopped. We the public need to be involved with all
assets and decisions of Hydro One Until this is done I disagree with this application Thank You
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